
Judy Jennings, Exec. Secy. 
Gender Identity Association 

  
Jacksonville FL 32209 

Dear Ms. Jennings: 

 Page Street 
San Francisco CA 94117 

February 23, 1986 

Thank you for your note of Feb. 7 regarding the Gender Identity 
Association. I am personally very happy to know of your clinic. 

I am a 35 year old female-to-male who has been living as a man 
successfully for the past 6 years. I have been taking hormones 
since Nov. 1979 and had a simple bilateral mastectomy July 1980. 

I am now financially able to seriously pursue the rest of my 
surgery. I am eager to know more about the Gender Identity 
Association and the phalloplasty with urethral hook-up and sexual 
function. Please inform me as to what is required of me in order 
to make application for surgery. I enclose a self-addressed 
stamped envelope. 

Sincerely, 

Louis G. Sullivan 

         

         




